
Plan Commission 

 

The Plan Commission of the City of La Porte held a meeting on September 
13th, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. with Chairperson Jerry Jackson presiding and the 
following in attendance: 

Miles Fettinger 

Vickie Gushrowski 

Paul Vincent 

Julie West 

 

Public Comments on Non-Agenda Items 

Chairperson Jerry Jackson asked the public if there were any non-agenda 
items. There were no comments.  

 

Approval of Minutes 

Chairperson Jerry Jackson asked the board if they had reviewed the minutes 
from the July 12th, 2022, meeting and if there were corrections or additions. 
Hearing none he asked for a motion to approve the minutes. Mr. Paul 
Vincent made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Julie West 2nd the 
motion. Motion carried and minutes were approved.  

 

Old Business 

Chairperson Jerry Jackson asked for any old business.  

David Heinold spoke  about the 2022 Zoning & Subdivision ordinance 
updates, and the Trails, Greenways, & Blueways Master plan 



For the 2022 Zoning & Subdivision ordinance, David H. said there is no 
update he is waiting on a report at the end of the month.  

As for the Trails, Greenways, & Blueways Master plan Jerry Jackson asked if 
there was any news on the trail heading north on the Chessie Trail. David 
gave a small update on the plans for the trails.  

 

New Business 

Consider Motion to recommend Zoning for voluntary annexation of 
property owned by the City of La Porte Municipal Airport Authority.  

David H. explained on the annexation of the airport saying its 49.6 acers is 
the partial that the airport already owns, but the southern part is in the 
county.  Jerry Jackson asked for more detail on where the land is located. 
David pulled up the map on the screen showing the exact layout of the land. 
Mr. Jackson asked what zoning it will fall under. David answered with AP the 
same zoning that the airport already is. Mr. Jackson asked for any question 
from the board and the public, there were none. Mr. Jackson then asked for 
a motion for recommendation, Mr. Fettinger made a motion and Mr. 
Vincent 2nd the motion. Motion was cared with recommendation.  

 

Other Business 

David talked about an active living workshop that he is working on.  

 

Adjournment 

Mr. Vincent Porter made a motion to adjourn, Mr. Fettinger 2nd the motion. 
The meeting was adjourned. 

         

 



Respectfully Submitted, 

          Jerry Jackson, Chairperson 

Nickolas Owens, Secretary 


